
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Safe Harbor class hosting.  Please join us.   

 

THE WEEK OF PRAYER FOR NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS IS 

MARCH 4-11  We will be collecting for the Annie Armstrong East-

er Offering.  Envelopes and prayer guides are in your bulletins.  

Please support our North American missionaries with your pray-

ers and contributions.  Our goal this year is $2200.   

 

EASTER IS APPROACHING QUICKLY!  Our Easter Egg Hunt will be 

held March 28th and we need your help filling Easter eggs with 

candy.  If you are interested, please take a bag or two from the 

yellow box in the Narthex and return them no later than March 

25th.   

 

WMUV MISSION CRAFT RETREAT at Camp Crossroads April 6-7.  

Ladies, let’s meet in the mountains to refresh, fellowship, learn, 

and share craft ideas to be used as an outreach/ministry tool.  A 

sign up sheet is in the Narthex for anyone interested.  For more 

information, contact Theresa Svoboda at 413-2220.   

 

THANK YOU  All praise unto our God who in “His Sovereign Will” 

has carried me through these months of quiet during the passing 

of my beloved wife, Kathleen.  Kathleen and I were married for 

12 years and separation is hard yet our God knows what is best 

for me.  I have been blessed and strengthened by the love and 

concerns of our church family.  Thank you to Pastor Bud and the 

extended family of GPBC for your thoughts, prayers, cards, food, 

visits, yard work and your Christ like love.  We serve an awesome 

God.  He knows, loves, watches, and cares for us, His Children.  

—Blessings, Thomas Hardy   
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